
From July to October 2022, many of you participated in our study. You answered questions about your
fishing habits, catches, shark observations and fishery management. We would like to thank all fishers

who participated and share our results with you. 

Through your knowledge we scientifically uncovered what you have known for generations: Sharks
were more easily found around Curaçao in the past.  

of you feel excluded
from fishery
management
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 of you want to be
more included in
decision-making

Your top 3 future management suggestions:

: 
2: Manage pollution (especially near Hato)

3: Increase harbor maintenance & security (like
Piscaderabaai)

1: More FADs

Your MAIN concerns about the ocean's 
health:

2: “The sea is polluted”

 1: "Fish are less abundant”

3: “Fishing is our food and life”

We will share more details and the publication throughout the year on a website
you can access through the QR code. If you wish to receive a notifications when
there is an update, have any concerns, questions or suggestions, please message
us via the contact form on the website. 
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What's next?
Share your knowledge, ideas, concerns, and perspectives with local fishery management and

policy makers to make a change. 
1.

2. Publish the results in a scientific journal 
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